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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Alan Gerard, Tom Yost, Dom Tarzia, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the October 2023 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts provided the October and November Treasurer’s Reports 

for the club. October and November Treasurer’s Reports were approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

13 Reduced Rate Members and 300 Social Members for a total of 322 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 39 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 4 Jr. for an additional 47 with total 

of 370. Dean Garcia become a Life Member as of November 1, 2023. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had six applications for membership: Colin Morell, Tom Solack, Ashley 

Eckman, Joe Patz, William Schouppe and Tom Jackson. Applicants were approved for 

membership and welcomed to the club by the President. Dan Charles discussed the point 

system so members can reduce their yearly fees. New member Orientation will be 9:30 

AM on November 11th at the clubhouse. 

 

Mike Sabat discussed the Conservation Camp and the Midland Youth Field Day, 

scheduled for July 20, 2024. 

 

Youth Shooting will be next Saturday, November 18th at 6:00 PM. Any children aged 6 to 

16 are welcome. All rifles and ammo are supplied by the club. Program will run to the 

third Saturday in December. 

 

Youth Archery program will start on January 13th. Any child is welcome to attend. The 

bows used are the same as used in the School Archery program in different sizes. 

 

Mike Sabat reported that Smallbore shooting has started and targets are being sent in for 

scoring. Send an email to gvsc101@gmail.com if interested in shooting on the team. 

 

Advanced Ladies Night last session will be on November 21st. A new class will be 

starting on January 2nd and will be on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month through the 

summer. 

 

A flyer will be posted on the bulletin board for Potter Township’s Toys for Tots program.  
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An election was held for the Executive Board and the Board of Directors. President Tony 

McClure, Vice President Don Spearing, Treasurer Cal Roberts and Secretary Mike 

Wyckoff were unopposed and agreed to remain in office. Mike Sabat and Joe McMullen 

were elected as County League Representative and Alternate, respectively. Adrienne 

Cervone, Dan Charles, Alan Gerard, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia and Tom Yost were elected 

to the Board of Directors. 

 

Dan Charles discussed Work Day items. 

 

Mike Sabat discussed the use of Google Calendar for cell phones. If used, events at the 

club will show up on the user’s personal calendar. 

 

Tony McClure discussed plans to hold a Halloween event for the children next October. 

 

Any member can report a problem through the club’s email, gvsc101@gmail.com . 

Unsafe conditions need to be fixed as soon as possible and you can be the one that gets 

the fix started. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:47 PM. 
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